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Important Notice

 
       The Staff Selection Commission takes pride in
announcing the launch of a new website which has been
made live on 17.02.2024. However, the existing website will
also continue to be accessible through a link on the new
website.

All candidates are advised to do fresh One Time
Registration (OTR) on the new website of the Commission,
i.e., https://ssc.gov.in/ , as OTR previously done on earlier
version of Commission’s website, i.e., https://ssc.nic.in/ ,
stands null & void. The detailed instructions for one time
registration may be seen under section 'For  Candidates >
Special Instructions > Instructions for filling OTR '.
      All applications for future examinations are required to be
submitted online through new website, i.e.,
https://ssc.gov.in/, only.
 

Under Secretary (IT)
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